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Comment - I support medicaid expansion. I believe it is irresponsible not to expand medicaid 
coverage for needy Virginians when the federal government will pay 100 percent of the cost for three 
years and 90 percent thereafter. Virginia ranks 48th in Medicaid spending and that is an abysmal 
reflection on our state. We can and need to do better for our less fortunate citizens of the 
Commonwealth and here is an opportunity to do so that we cannot afford to pass up!
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